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Notice of Award 
February 11, 2025 

 

Name: Berry, Dunn, McNeil & Parker, LLC (BerryDunn) 

Address: 2211 Congress St. Portland, ME 04102 

Proposal/Bid Date: December 3, 2024 

In Response to RFP: Bid # 2025-013 Comprehensive Plan Update  

To Furnish: Consulting Services for compiling a new Comprehensive Plan for the City of Auburn 

During the Period: 2025 into early 2027  

 

Hereby is accepted at the prices and terms stated, subject to all conditions and requirements of the 
solicitation, purchase specifications, warranties, payment/performance bonds, and any other 
stipulations, if any. 

 
   

Eric Cousens 
Public Services Director  


